
Working on behalf of

Closing the E-consent portal in 72 Hours

Influenza (Nasal Flu) immunisation for pupils in school years R – 6

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have recently sent you a link to fill in a consent form for your 

child’s Flu Nasal spray or Non porcine Vaccination. Please note we 

will be closing the E-consent Portal 72 hours before the school 

session.

If you would like to submit a consent form and have your child protected against 

Flu this Winter, please use the link below to give consent or decline the vaccine.

https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2022/havering

Children who have the flu vaccine are less likely to pass the virus on to friends 

and family, especially those who may be at greater risk from flu, such as young 

babies, elderly people or friends and relatives with a serious health condition.

Yours Faithfully,

Havering School Immunisation Team

0203 343 2400 option 2 

https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2022/havering

